
COLLINS 
ENGINEERS ~ 

Engineering Division 
City of Mesquite 
1515 N. Galloway Ave. 
Mesquite, TX 75149 
Attn: Matt Holzapfel - City Engineer 

December 14, 2016 

Re: Letter of Request for City of Mesquite Easement Abandonment - Town East Mall 

Dear Mr. Holzapfel: 

On behalf of General Growth Properties, I am respectfully requesting for partial abandonment of 
an existing storm sewer easement as illustrated on "Storm Sewer Easements" for the Town East 
Mall, Phase 2. 

Supporting documentation includes a copy of the original Plat with storm sewer easements 
dedicated by the plat, a survey with field notes prepared by a licensed surveyor that describes the 
partial easement to be abandoned, and a sketch of the locations of City utilities contained within 
the easement. A check for $500.00 for the administrative processing fee has been included with 
this package for abandonment of the public easement. The easement to be abandoned is located 
wholly within the existing Town East Mall, Phase 2 property defined as Lot 2, Block A as shown 
in the attached original plat. 

The purpose of the partial abandonment of the existing easement as described in the supporting 
documents is needed to facilitate a commercial development that will be leased by the original 
owner. The abandonment will be used in conjunction with the proposed storm sewer easement 
dedication for relocation of the storm sewer utility to accommodate the Town East Mall 

 retail development. 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please give me a call at 414-930-4598. 

Sincerely, 
COLLINS ENGINEERS, Inc. 

Y!c_v /Le f fl_ d~AQ 
Rachel A. Tranel 
Design Program Manager 
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